Aanii, Boozhoo!

Automated Cart Collection
Begins November 21

Dear Saugeen First Nations members,

WM will begin using automated trucks for waste and
recycling collection on Monday, Nov. 21, 2022. These
trucks use automatic lifting arms to empty carts, making
collection efficient and safer for your community.

Two 96-gallon carts will be delivered to each residence
during the week of November 14-18. Some businesses
and larger residential properties will be receiving
frontload bins.

With automated collection, all materials must fit inside
the carts with the lid firmly closed - no extra bags or
materials outside the cart will be collected.

WM is excited to provide Saugeen First Nations
members with automated collection.




